
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Community First Fund-CFFCU-Financial Empowerment for 

Unbanked community project funding request in the fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Community First Fund located at 1301 N. 2nd 

Street, Philadelphia, PA 19122. 

The funding would be used to level the playing field for the underserved and underbanked in the 

community by offering guidance every step of the way, providing bilingual service, and offering 

branch accessibly to most members by rail or car.  The credit union provides consumer credit 

responsibly, decreasing the need to access credit from exploitative sources. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


